
11. INFORMATION ON WASTER PAYS DOMESTIC REFUSE COLLECTION

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Gina Clarke, Community Secretary DDI 941 6615

The purpose of this report is to respond to the Board’s request for information about Council’s
proposed move towards “waster pays” domestic refuse collection.

At its 2 October Board meeting, the Board requested that the three refuse related reports considered
in September by the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee be included in this agenda for the
Board’s consideration. These reports are attached, and are entitled:

1. Waster Pays: Consultation and Education.
2. Hardship Assistance For Domestic Refuse Disposal Under a Waster Pays Regime.
3. Options For Managing the Illegal Disposal of Refuse in Christchurch.

The Committee received the information contained in the “Waster Pays: Consultation and Education”
report, and provided recommendations to the Council on the other two reports. These
recommendations are included in the attached reports, and were adopted by the Council at its meeting
on 26 September 2002.

The author of these reports, Tony Moore (Resource Analyst, Solid Waste) will attend the meeting to
answer any questions that the Board may have.

A timeline of the Council’s “waster pays” process to date is also attached as background information.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: For discussion.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


